
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

The event will take place on 
Saturday 21st September 2019 at 
10.30 AM. 
 

The event will take place in and 
around the Scottish Forestry 
‘Shed’ in the Kinnoull Hill 
Woodland Park (Muirhall Road, 
Perth PH2 7LN). 
 

Please wear clothes appropriate 
for the weather and waterproof 
footwear with good grip. 
 

To secure a spot, please contact 
Julia at julia.henriks@gmail.com 
by Saturday 7h September. 

 

A presentation on tree body 
language will be held by one of 
our Tree Wardens. Trees are 
complex organisms that do not 
move but have to adapt to their 
circumstances as best as they can. 
After the presentation, a 
discussion will be held on the 
topic, which will then be tied in 
with a walk in the woods. We will 
be looking at some trees and their 
body language to try and identify 
and further discuss some 
challenges that trees often face. 
The event will be held as part of 
the Tree Council’s Tree Care 
Campaign. Welcome! 


